
Dear ND Legislature, 
 
My husband and I are VERY concerned about the possibility of HB1318 
passing. To be honest, we are frustrated that our legislature thinks that WE 
THE PEOPLE would be OK with this legislation being made law.  
 
We have so many questions.  
 
First, WHO brought this bill?  WHO does this bill mainly benefit? The answers 
to those questions should tell you EVERYTHING you need to know.   
 
WHAT product could you or I manufacture & receive immunity from liability 
with a simple warning label on the product?  
 
WHY shouldn’t pesticide manufacturers have to work to make their products 
more safe like you & I would have to? 
 
Shouldn’t we (& by “we” I mean our legislature) be protecting THE PEOPLE 
instead of big corporations? Shouldn’t they have to work to make their 
products more safe? 
 
Your child, grandchild, sibling, parent, spouse could easily be affected by this. 
You are OK with those precious people in your life having ZERO recourse if 
they are damaged by these products?  Your Yes vote says you are.  
 
If you aren’t receiving much pushback on this, it’s because your constituents 
trust you. We trust you to do the right thing, by us, the PEOPLE, who elected 
you to protect US. Not Big Ag or any other corporation. 
 
We can guarantee that if this was put on a ballot & voted on in the State of ND, 
it WOULD NOT PASS. This is unacceptable.  We are PRAYING HARD that you 
will do the right thing here & VOTE NO. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 


